

HITCHIN GIRLS' SCHOOL

Highbury Road, Hitchin, Hertfordshire SG4 9RS

🛘 01462 621300 🛮 💌 admin@hgs.herts.sch.uk 🏻 🎕 www.hgs.herts.sch.uk

Headteacher: Mr J. E. Crowther

Ref:046

13 October 2023

Dear Parent/Carer/Student,

In order to support our A-Level Biology students, we have sourced some revision guides/resources that may be of interest. If purchased through the school these can be bought at discounted rates.

These are in addition to the textbook (which students have on loan from the department, as well as access online) and the CGP Revision workbook which they have been given.

A copy of the revision guides will be available for the students to browse in class to help them decide if these would be useful.

The 'CGP Year 1 and 2 Student book', the 'CGP Revision and Practice' guides and the 'Biozone Student Workbooks' all have similar material so only one out of the three options is recommended.

The books available to order through school are:

Biozone: OCR Biology 1 A-Level Year 1/AS - Student Workbook ISNB:

978-1-927309-13-1 (£10.99 to students, rrp £16.99)

Biozone: OCR Biology 2 A-Level Year 2 - Student Workbook ISNB:

978-1-927309-14-8 (£10.99 to students, rrp £16.99)

CGP - New A-Level Biology OCR A Revision Question Cards. ISBN: 9781837740802 (£7.75 to students, rrp £14.16)

CGP - Essential Maths Skills for A-level Biology. ISBN 9781847623232 (£4.00 to students, rrp £7.99).

CGP - A Level Biology, OCR A Year 1 and 2 - Complete Revision and Practice. ISBN 9781789080353 (£11.00 to students, rrp £21.99).

CGP - A-level Biology for OCR A: Year 1 & 2 Student Book. ISBN: 9781789086676 (£22.00 to students, rrp £42).















To order any of these books, please make payment via the on-line ParentPay facility at www.parentpay.co.uk. If you experience any problems using ParentPay please email: admin@hgs.herts.sch.uk. Payment is required by Friday, 3 November 2023.

If you are receipt of a Sixth Form bursary and would like to look into financial assistance towards the cost of any of these guides, please contact finance@hgs.herts.sch.uk for more information.

Yours sincerely,

Mr James Buckridge Head of Biology